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MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

TUESDAY 10th April 2007
Question No 2
Question:
Cllr R. Dowds
To ask the Manager to make a statement about the quality of the water in South Dublin’s water supply and the checks made on it to ensure its safety for the general consumer.” 

Reply: 

South Dublin County Council’s public water supply is monitored to ensure compliance with all existing water quality legislation and standards. The sample standard is as set out in the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) Implementation Handbook on the EC (Drinking Water) Regulations 2000, which is implemented by the Central Laboratory of Dublin City Council on behalf of South Dublin County Council. In 2006, 315 check samples were undertaken across the county for 12 parameters - mainly key health and aesthetic parameters. An additional 17 audit parameters were undertaken across the county for all 46 chemical, indicator and microbiological parameters specified in the EC (Drinking Water) Regulations 2000. 
The annual reports on The Quality of Drinking Water in Ireland issued by the EPA consistently show that the drinking water standards in South Dublin County are high with respect to public water supplies. This is due mainly to a rigorous sampling and maintenance regime, which permit any quality issues to be identified at an early stage and acted upon.  The 2005 EPA Report on Drinking Water indicates a compliance with the 2000 regulations of 99.2% for South Dublin County, which is above the national average. The EPA Report for 2006 has not yet been issued.
